

20 May 2008

Mr Boris Johnson Mayor of London Greater London Authority City Hall The Queen's Walk More London London SE1 2AA

Dear Mr Johnson.

Congratulations on your recent election as the Mayor of London.

On behalf of all the Parties in the New Zealand Parliament we wish to record with you our support for the campaign being led by Mr Terry Smith to have a permanent memorial to Sir Keith Park GCB, KBE, MC and Bar, DFC, RAF, erected on the 4th Plinth in Trafalgar Square in London.

We attach a copy of the motion that was recently passed in our Parliament that unanimously backed the move to honour Sir Keith.

We feel such a tribute would both recognise Sir Keith's crucial role in protecting London and the South East during the Battle of Britain and would also be a tribute to the enduring partnership between New Zealand and Britain that has seen our troops standing shoulder to shoulder in times of need.

Such an honour for Sir Keith Park would be a historic event in which all New Zealanders could be extremely proud.

Rt Hon Helen Clark MP

Prime Minister

John Key MF

Leader of the Opposition

Jeanette/Fitzsimons MP

Co-leader Green Party

Rt Hon Winston Peters MP

Leader of New Zealand First

Hon Tariana Turia MP Co-leader Maori Party Hon Peter Dunne MP

Leader United Future

Rodney Hide MP

Leader ACT New Zealand

Hon Jim Anderton MP Leader Progressive Party